A Note from the Owner...
2653 Galleon Way

Dear Future Homeowner,
Thank you for taking the time to consider this home on beautiful Pender Island.

I've lived on the island for the past 7 years and truly fell in love with everything it has to offer
—its natural beauty, close-knit community, and peaceful pace of life. It's a wonderful place to
raise a family, and | can’t imagine living anywhere else, which is why I'll be staying on the
island.

This home was a personal project—built by me just 3 years ago for my family. It was
thoughtfully designed with care, comfort, and long-term living in mind. While I’'m now moving
on for personal reasons, letting go of this home is not an easy decision. It's a space filled with
warmth, good memories, and the kind of energy that welcomes you in.

I hope you feel that same sense of belonging when you walk through the door, and that this
house becomes as special to you as it has been to me.

Just a note about the neighbours...they are both really great! We have discussed privacy
fencing on both sides of the lot lines and both neighbours are very willing to cooperate and
Share the costs. This will make a big difference for everyone’s benefit down the road.

Warmly,

-Esa




